UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE,

DIVISION OF ENTOMOLOGY,
WASHINGTON, D. C.

L. ©O. HOWARD, ENTOMOLOGIST.
C. L. MARLATT |

SIST. NTOMOLOGISTS.
F. H. CHITTENDEN | ASSISTANT ENTOM

February 10, 1903,

My Dear Sir:

T have yours of the 13th of january, and am greatly
pleased at your suggestion that we shall coﬁtinue the correspondence
and shall exchange. Tet me know especially what you would like from
this country. Have you already some of our bloocd-sueking species?
Give me either a list of what you have or a list of your desiderata.

T shall be very glad to receive anything in this line from you,.

Yours most truly,
."f 7 j
/if/igﬁ‘ /4é;kda,

Dr, Adolph ILutz,
Director of the States Bacteriological Institution,
Sao paulo, Brazil, '
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